
BUDGET WORKSHOP      September 27, 2010 
TOWN OF GENOA        
 
A Budget Workshop for the Town Board of Genoa, Cayuga County, State of New York was held at the Town 
Hall, 1000 Bartnick Road, Genoa NY on September 8, 2010 
 
Present  Lorie Fessenden, Supervisor     Peggy L. Bradley   
  Cheryl Shields, Board Member       
  Dale Sellen, Board Member      
  Al Armstrong Jr., Board Member        
 Sue Moss, Clerk       
              

           
The meeting was called to order at 6:40 p.m. by Lorie Fessenden with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 
 
Lorie Fessenden was sworn in as Supervisor for the Town of Genoa.  Peggy Bradley’s resignation was effective 
September 24, 2010. 
 
The next budget workshop will be held on Wednesday, October 13, 2010 after the regular Town Board meeting. 
 
A public hearing for the 2011 Town of Genoa budget vote will be held on October 25, 2010 at 7 p.m. at the 
Town Hall. 
 
 
With no further business, on a motion of Board Member Shields, seconded by Board Member Sellen, the 
meeting was adjourned at 8:05 p.m.  Carried unanimously 
 
 
        ___________________________________ 
        Susan B. Moss, Town Clerk 


